LACEY TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT
OFFICE OF SPECIAL SERVICES

A Tradition Of Pride - A Tradition Of Excellence

JOSEPH R. BOND
DIRECTOR OF SPECIAL SERVICES

School Year 2023-2024

Dear Parents:

Food related allergies can put children at serious risk and can even be life threatening. With that
in mind, all members of our school staff work diligently to make accommodations for students
with life threatening food allergies. If your child does suffer from any type of food allergy, please
be sure to clearly communicate your child’s situation with the school’s nurse and your child’s
teacher as well. A health care plan will be put in place to identify signs and symptoms of the
allergy, as well as how we will respond in the case of an allergic reaction.

Should your child’s classmate have a food allergy, you will be notified by your child’s classroom
teacher in advance. If you plan on donating snacks and/or treats for a classroom celebration,
your child’s teacher will provide you with the allergy information before you are able to send in a
food item.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s school principal.
Thank you for your support and your understanding that our students’ health and safety come as
our first priority.
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